
      

 

Summer 2024 

 

Students, 

The second Test Out opportunity for the 2023-2024 school year is Tuesday, June 18th at 9:00 am.  The 

registration deadline is Tuesday, May 21st, 2024.  All information for this Test Out session can be 

downloaded from the school website. It can be located by selecting the “Counseling” tab, and then 

selecting “Test Out”.  The information regarding Testing Out date, times, fact sheet, Test Out Public Act 

451, and application form are available there. 

Students who sign up to test out are responsible for materials provided.  These materials should be with 

the student at the time of the actual test.  Students are expected to be on time for the testing out 

opportunity, and no student will be allowed to enter the testing room once testing has commenced. Check 

in for the test begins at 8:45 am in the main office. 

Some tests or assessments require work at home prior to the test date.  If the course you wish to test out of 

requires this additional work, you must bring in the completed project or assessment to the test out 

opportunity on the assigned date and time.  Late submissions will not be accepted.   

Students who sign up to test out will need to RSVP by Tuesday, June, 11th, 2024.  Students are to 

email Mrs. Riley (Victoria.Riley@hvs.org) if you have decided NOT to take the test, or to confirm you 

will be in attendance on Tuesday June 18th.  If you do not RSVP, you may not have a test on test 

day.  Materials will be printed and test proctors will be hired based on the final count. 

Thank you. 

 

Libby Held 
Ms. Held 

Lakeland High School Principal 
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